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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE HARBOURS AND AIRPORT
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 16th SEPTEMBER 2003, BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

 
Question
 
Would the President inform members –
 
           (a)           whether there is a Service Level Agreement in force with Condor Ferries Limited in respect of the

Jersey-St. Malo route? and,
 
           (b)                 whether the Committee was aware when it granted a licence to Condor Ferries Limited for the

Jersey-St.Malo route that this would involve certain non-direct services operating via Guernsey, and, if
so, did the Committee take into account the inconvenience this might cause to the travelling public?

 
Answer
 
           (a)   No.
 
           (b)   When the Committee granted a limited permit to Condor to utilise the ramp for the Jersey-St.-Malo route

earlier this year, they were already in possession of a permit for the Jersey-Guernsey and Jersey-UK
routes.

 
                         The permit granted in March of this year allowed Condor to carry cars and passengers on their existing

scheduled services thus providing choice and additional capacity for the travelling public.
 
 


